
 

 
Minutes 

September 24, 2001 
 
Members Present: Chuck Kinen, Lynn Crozier, Dave Jones, and Sid Winchell (representing Atlantic) 
Staff Present:  Rob Koppert 
Others Present:  Gloria Abild 
 
Chairman Chuck Kinen called the meeting to order 5:13 p.m. 
 
MSC Crozier/Jones to approve the agenda as published.  Carried unanimously.   
 
MSC Jones/Winchell to approve the August Minutes.  Carried unanimously.  
 
MSC Jones/Crozier to approve the August financial statements as distributed.  Carried unanimously.   
 
Terminal Agency Coordinator Koppert gave his report and updated the Commission on the Emergency Medical 
Dispatch class to be held October 22nd through the 24th.  A site has yet to be determined although the instructor 
has indicated that there will be enough to conduct the class.  TAC Koppert informed the Commission that Dick 
Scybert has been hired as a part-time dispatcher and started work on the 17th.  He informed the Commission 
that Jennifer Erickson and Amanda Schuler had completed the 40-hour Basic Telecommunicator Course at the 
Iowa Law Enforcement Academy.  Rob Koppert, Chris Droll, Jennifer Erickson, and Judy Kinser have 
completed the yearly 8-hour in-service training. 
 
Following discussion on various proposals, plus the added scenario of losing the entire communications center 
for some unforeseen occurrence, the Commission tabled any action regarding backup radio communications in 
the communications center.  It was also suggested that TAC Koppert look into possible grants to help pay for 
the project. 
 
MSC Crozier/Jones to table any action regarding backup radio communications in the communications center.  
Carried unanimously 
 
MSC Jones/Winchell to adjourn at 5:45pm.  Carried unanimously.   
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Rob Koppert, TAC 

Cass County Public 
Safety Commission 


